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This Sunday is the 73rd anniversary of the surprise attack by the
Empire of Japan on U.S. Forces (overwhelmingly Navy) in Hawaii –
Pearl Harbor Day. For three years, eight months and two days
following that attack, The United States and its Allies fought a titanic war
that only ended by Japan’s unconditional surrender.
 
Over 5,000 of our heritage shipmates in 51 submarines gave their all
and remain on Eternal Patrol as the major force in strangling Japan and
forcing its surrender.
 
Perch Base will join other veterans at the Wesley Bolin Memorial Plaza
(the State Capitol’s front yard) to commemorate and have a wreath
laying at the new State “Pearl Harbor Memorial (the “guns.”) See the
map below for location.
 
All parking will be in the lots to the west of the Capitol where you can
walk over or take one of the pedi-cabs that will be available. The pedi-
cabs are free, but tipping the driver is permissible.
 
Wear your hats and vests and plan on being at the ceremony location
no later than 9:15 a.m.
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Charles (Chuck) Emmett
Communications Officer

Perch Base USSVI
(602) 448-3873

cremmett41@gmail.com
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